September 21, 2023 RGC Open Board Meeting Minutes
Meeting Called to Order: 6:36

Present: Paul Wilson, Ron Floyd, Jose Salcedo, John Wharff, David Bills, Dennis Foxx, Dave Arellano, Rick Carter,
Jesse Sierra, Tim Turnquist, Ron Floyd, Steve Hiett, Jim Perry

Absent: Carl Mune, Harry Wharff

President’s Report: Dennis highlighted some past notes that can be found in the meetings since our last Open
Meeting like the new NCGA fees, the memorial trophy, the Oxley donation of $250, and the tree in memory of
Bubba.

Vice President’s Report: Ron shared about the booth they ran during the 60" Annual DO tourney and the raffle
he ran. All collected money was returned to those who participated and won. The Elks Lodge menu is in the
process of being solidified. The Oxley Junior Golf Tourney will be held on Monday, June 10%", 2024.

Tournament Director’s Report: Jesse stated that 40 players played in the club championship and several will
participate in the consolation tourney on Sunday. He has only 13 players who will play in the October away
events. Obtaining a room may have been a problem. Ron posed the idea of getting feedback from members to
see if that played a part. Jesse has confirmed Winchester in March, he is looking at Graeagle/Reno in June, and
he’s questioning a fall event next year. The Rose Cup is likely done after this year.

Handicap Chairperson’s Report: The handicaps are updated. Rick’s plan moving forward is to send an email to
all of those who participate in the eclectic event. A question was raised about the scorecard notations for club
championship events. Jesse posted about this in the Conditions of Play but the point is that the scorecard
should only show where the pops should go. Jesse shared that Blue Golf does not have the ability to remove
strokes to show the difference in handicaps for a match play format.

Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report: Harry was absent and had no report. Everything is paid up other than the
Club Championship.

Treasurer’s Report: Jose has all accounts updated. He received a bill from the Rules Chairperson for the paint
needed to prepare for upcoming tourneys.

Secretary’s Report: Our membership numbers are around 212. We have the latest minutes posted.

Webmaster’s Report: Tim reported that 50 people voted electronically. The Domain Name registration is every
five years, and it is coming due in June.

Rulers Chairperson’s Report: David shared the rules question regarding a ball against the driving range. As the
USGA rules describe, no relief is given when up against a boundary fence. David is going through at least two
cans of paint in preparation for each tourney.

Correspondence: No correspondence
Old Business: No old business

New Business: The election results are as follows: President — Ron Floyd; VP — David Bills; Secretary — Paul
Wilson; Treasurer — Jose Salcedo.

Meeting Adjourned: 7:20



